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I oppose this proposed legislation. Voting by mail has been working well for decades, 

allowing for higher voter turnout, more engaged communities and reduces barriers to 

voting. I previously lived in Texas where voting was a nightmare. Oregon is a model 

for other states, don't go backwards now!  


